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Friday 25th April 2025 
 
 

Takashi Murakami Class trip to Ancient House, Thetford 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Takashi Murakami class will be visiting Ancient House, Thetford on Wednesday 21st May 2025.  The children will have 
the opportunity to learn more about the Second World War which is the focus in their history lessons this term.  They 
will get to handle different objects from the war, learn about cooking on rations, experience the importance of bomb 
shelters and much more. 
 
We will need to leave a bit earlier on the day to maximise our time while there – please can children come to school 
at 8.15am.  We will be leaving school at 8.30am prompt, with a view to arrive at the museum for 10am, and arriving 
back at school for 3:30pm. Children need to wear full school uniform, appropriate footwear and bring a packed lunch. 
We will be getting their using a mini-bus and I will be driving my car – this has helped us to keep costs down by not 
hiring a coach. 
 
We will require a few children to be in the car with myself (and Mrs Whitlam).  I have got full insurance and have 
booster seats available if required.  If you are happy for your child to be a passenger in my car, please indicate on the 
return slip. 
 
If you would like to order a school pack lunch for your child, please ensure this is ordered in advance (please indicate 
on the attached permission form).    
 
The total cost of this visit will be £16.00 per child, which includes admission to the museum and transport costs. 
Families eligible for Pupil Premium will receive a 50% reduction, meaning the cost will be £8.00 per child.  Please 
make payment via the Arbor (no cash payments will be accepted). May we remind you that no child will be excluded 
because of cost but unless sufficient contributions are received, the trip will not be able to take place. 
 
Please complete the attached permission form, medical form and return to school office no later than Monday 12th 
May 2025. 
 
We are looking forward to what should be a brilliant day out for all.   
   
Kind regards   

 
 
 

Mrs Davenport 
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Takashi Murakami Class visit to Ancient House, Thetford 

Wednesday 21st May 2025 
 
 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………… to attend the 
visit to Ancient House, Thetford on the above date, travelling by minibus/car. 
 
(Please tick relevant boxes) 
 
  My child requires a school snack pack:   
      Ham    /    Cheese    /    Tuna       (please circle your choice) 
 
  My child will bring their own packed lunch  
 
 I give permission for my child to be a passenger in Mrs Davenport’s car 
 
  I have made payment of £16.00 (or £8.00 if eligible for Pupil Premium) for the 
trip via Arbor 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ............................................................................................. 
 
Signed: .....................................................................  Date: ................................. 
 
 

 
 

 

Please return slip by Monday 12th May at the latest. 



l 

High Street Dereham Norfolk 

NR20 5

 


